From: McClure, Dean, EMNRD

To: Kaitlyn A. Luck

Cc: Brian Fancher

Subject: Order PLC-682-A

Date: Wednesday, June 9, 2021 2:49:00 PM
Ms. Luck,

While reviewing sundries requesting that additional wells be added to PLC-682-A, | found where |
made an error on PLC-682-A. | failed to include the BS CA for the E/2 W/2 of Sections 15 and 22,
Township 26 South and Range 31 East. OCD will issue an amended order that includes this “lease”;
no action by Matador will be required.

Regarding the effected sundries submitted by Matador which Brian Fancher is familiar with, OCD will
be approving the sundries, and the wells they reference will also be included within PLC-682-B.

Dean McClure

Petroleum Engineer, Oil Conservation Division

New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
(505) 469-8211
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